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| am staunchly against the phasing out of gas powered vehicles in Maine. | drive a gas powered vehicle at the moment
and hope | can get many more miles out of it.

I’'m thoroughly against the damage that has occurred with the new solar farms, destroying existing farms and
woodlands. Once its gone its gone forever! Maine is known as the Pine Tree State. Let’s keep it that way.

There’s got to be a better solution to preserve the understory that would be destroyed.

Ann Breeden

annbreeden@roadrunner.com



